
STATE OF MINNESOTA 

IN SUPREME COURT 

C5-84-2139 
 
 
ORDER ESTABLISHING DEADLINE FOR  
SUBMITTING COMMENTS ON PROPOSED  
AMENDMENTS TO THE MINNESOTA RULES  
FOR ADMISSION TO THE BAR 

 

The Minnesota State Board of Law Examiners filed a petition on February 8, 

2007 proposing changes to the Minnesota Rules for Admission to the Bar; and 

This Court will consider the proposed changes without a hearing after soliciting 

and reviewing comments on the proposed changes; 

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that any individual wishing to provide statements in 

support or opposition to the proposed changes shall submit twelve copies in writing 

addressed to Frederick K. Grittner, Clerk of the Appellate Courts, 25 Rev. Dr. Martin 

Luther King Jr. Blvd, St. Paul, Minnesota 55155, no later than May 18, 2007. A copy of 

the Board's petition containing the proposed changes is annexed to this order. 

 
Dated:  March___, 2007 
       BY THE COURT: 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                  
       Russell A. Anderson   
       Chief Justice 
 
 

 


